Parliament of Sint Maarten

Staten van Sint Maarten

To the Council of Ministers
Attn: the Hon. Prime Minister
Mrs. L.M. Romeo-Marlin

Philipsburg

UV/413/2018-2019

Philipsburg, August 27, 2019

Re: Request from MP’s pertaining correspondence between Government and Shipyard N.V.
Hon. Minister Romeo-Marlin,

Herewith | submit to you a request from Members of Parliament, Mr. C.T. Emmanuel,
Mr. E.J. Doran, Mr. W.V. Marlin and Mr. A.M.R. Irion pursuant to article 62 of the
Constitution and article 69 of the Rules of Order of the Parliament of Sint Maarten.

The letter is self-explanatory.

Yours truly,

Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten
Tel: +(1-721) 542-0812 / 542-0635 | Fax: + (1-721) 542-0306
Email: info@sxmparliament.org | www.sxmparliament.org
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2™ Vice-Chair of Parliament
Wilhelminastraat # 1
Philipsburg

August 22™, 2019

Ref: Urgent request for correspondence from Council of Ministers

Dear Vice-Chair of Parliament,

Please find attached document to be forwarded to the Honorable Prime Minister and
a CC to the Council of Ministers requesting all correspondence between the
Government of Sint Maarten and the Sxm Shipyard N.V. between December 2018
till present, in light of the ongoing discussions regarding the taxes owed by before

mentioned company.

» Letter to the Prime Minister
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Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten
Tel: + (1-721) 542 2929 | Fax: + (1-721) 542-0306
Email: kepedom@gmail.com | www.sxmparliament.org



National Alliance Faction

Members of the Parliament of
Sint Maarten

To the Hon. Prime Minister of Sint Maarten
Cc: Council of Ministers

Philipsburg, August 22"9, 2019

SUBJECT: Request for correspondence between The Government of Sint Maarten and the
SXM Shipyard N.V.

Hon. Prime Minister of Sint Maarten,

Based on recent discussions and developments pertaining to long-lease land and the SXM
Shipyard N.V., we hereby request all correspondence between The Government of Sint
Maarten and The SXM Shipyard N.V. from December 2018 to present. This is in an effort to
avoid further confusion and to clarify conflicting information that has been dispersed in the
media.

We request that this information is sent no later than Wednesday, August 28", 2019.
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Regards,

Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten
Tel: +(1-721) 542-0812 / 542-0635 | Fax: + (1-721) 542-0306
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